

## Computer Science CS 1030 Proposal for Computer Literacy Gen Ed Credit

2 messages

Allyson Saunders <asaunders@weber.edu> To: Brian Rague <br/> srague@weber.edu>

Thu, Jan 15, 2015 at 4:17 PM

Brian

After reviewing your proposal, the NTM (Network Technology and Business Multimedia) Department fully supports the CS 1030 Computer Literacy General Education Proposal. Although enrollments may decrease in NTM 1700 or equivalent CIL courses as a result of this CS Computer Literacy course, it does not adversely affect NTM. We are very supportive of this proposal.

Sincerely,

## Allyson Saunders

Allyson D. Saunders, Ph.D. NTM Department Chair 801-626-6823 Network Technology and Business Multimedia Weber State University 1395 Edvalson Street Dept 1408 Ogden, UT 84408-1408

## Brian Rague <br/> brague@weber.edu> To: Allyson Saunders <asaunders@weber.edu>

Fri, Jan 16, 2015 at 2:14 PM

Thanks, Allyson.

Brian Rague, PhD Department Chair, Professor Dept. of Computer Science Weber State University 1465 Edvalson St., Dept. 2401 Ogden, UT 84408-2401 801-626-7377 brague@weber.edu http://faculty.cs.weber.edu/brague [Quoted text hidden]